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IOC – GLOSS submitted by IHB 
 
 
The IOC GLOSS Group of Experts meets every two years. The last meeting GLOSS GEX 
was held in May 2007 as reported at the IHOTC8 meeting in Canada. 
 
The next meeting, GLOSS GEXI, is scheduled to take place at the IOC in Paris from 13 – 15 
May 2009. This will be preceded by a Workshop on Precision Observations of Vertical Land 
Motion at Tide Gauges from 11 – 12 May. Further information is available from the meeting 
web site: http://ioc-goos.org/glossgexi  
 
Steve Shipman will represent the IHB at this meeting and it is hoped that other members of 
the TWLWG will attend as representatives of their national Hydrographic Offices. 
 
 


